
From: Melanie Latter  
Sent: Wednesday, 17 February 2016 4:33 PM 
To: enquiries@apvma.gov.au 
Cc: Melanie Latter <melanie.latter@ava.com.au> 
Subject: DECCOX 
 
Enquiries 
Registration Management and Evaluation 
Australian Pesticides and Veterinary Medicines Authority 
PO Box 6182 KINGSTON ACT 2604 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Re: registration of DECCOX 
 
The Commercial Poultry Veterinarians (CPV) is a special interest group of the Australian Veterinary 
Association, who have particular expertise and knowledge about commercial poultry (broilers and 
layers). 
 
The CPV have been consulted about the proposed registration of DECCOX (Decoquinate) for the 
prevention and control of Coccidiosis in broiler chickens. 
 
The poultry veterinarians support registration of this new product.  The basis of this support is that 
this will add an additional product to the rotation programs that they use, and hence reduce 
mortalities and improve performance. 
 
Kind regards, 
Melanie Latter 
 
Dr Melanie Latter  |  Veterinary Affairs Manager  
Australian Veterinary Association 
AMA House, 42 Macquarie St, Barton ACT 2600 
P.O.Box 4257, Kingston ACT, 2604 
T. 02 6273 0064  |  F. 02 6273 0237  |  E. melanie.latter@ava.com.au   |  W. www.ava.com.au 
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